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Our Ref:  721/16 
 
11 February 2016 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office 
of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 13 January 2016. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
I’d like to request the appointment diary of the Police & Crime Commissioner from 1st July 
2015 to 31st December 2015. 
 
Please provide the time and date of each appointment or event, and a summary of what it was 
about. The estimated duration of the appointment would be appreciated if it is easily 
accessible. 
 
(‘Meeting with Chief Constable’ would, for instance, be fine as a summary – I’m not looking for 
a detailed agenda for each appointment.) 
 
I’m not interested in appointments where someone deputised for the PCC. Please also indicate 
dates when the PCC was on leave. 
 
Where entries need to be redacted, please still provide the time and date of the appointment, 
as part of my research is to establish how many meetings the PCC has had. 
 
It would be immensely helpful if the information could, if possible, be provided as a 
spreadsheet. 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary from 1 July 2015 -
31 December 2015. 

continued………………… 
 
 
 



  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office 
of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 


















































































































































































































































































































































































